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THE M U S E U M OF M O D E R N ART 
j t WEST 53RD STREET, NEW YORK 19, N. Y. 

TELEPHONE: CIRCLE 3-8900 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

JOHN IHLDER OF NATIONAL CAPITAL HOUSING AUTHORITY TO GIVE 

THIRD POST-WAR PLANNING LECTURE AT MUSEUM OF MODERN ART 

The role of government in planning housing will be discussed 

by John Ihlder of the National Capital Housing Authority as the 

third lecture of the post-war planning series held at the Museum of 

Modern Art. Mr. Ihlder1s lecture will be given in the auditorium 

of the Museum Wednesday, June 7, at 8:30 P.M. Admission is 60f£ to 

the public; 30^ to members. 

Mr. Ihlder has been associated with national housing and 

civic planning projects and allied activities since 1910 when he 

became Field Secretary of the National Housing Association. Since 

1940 he has been a consultant on Federal Defense Agencies housing. 

He is a member of the American City Planning Institute, the 

Washington Council of Social Agencies, the National Conference of 

Social Work, the International Federation for Housing and Town 

Planning. 

The fourth and last lecture in the series will be given 

at the Museum June 14 by Joseph Hudnut, Dean of the Graduate School 

of Design, Harvard University. Mr. Hudnut will speak on The 

Relation of Structures to the City Plan. 


